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Requests for Information CA-NP-138

CIAC Policy for Distribution Line Extensions and Upgrades to General Service Customers

Q. Please confirm that Newfoundland Power is not proposing any changes to its
Contribution in Aid of Construction policy in this GRA in spite of submissions by
Hydro and the Consumer Advocate claiming that the MUN-T2 Transformer
Replacement project should receive a contribution from the customer for the full
amount of the project.

A. It is confirmed. Newfoundland Power’s application for supplemental capital expenditures
associated with the replacement of the failed MUN-T2 transformer was thoroughly
assessed and approved by the Board.!

' See Order No. P.U. 14 (2023).
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